
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
02-5

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: Service of Orders

DATE: June 11, 2002 

Effective Tuesday, June 11, 2002 the Clerk’s Office will begin servicing
all bankruptcy case orders through the Bankruptcy Noticing Center (BNC).  

        The orders served via the BNC will be full and complete copies of the
original orders.   The distribution of copies of signed bankruptcy case orders
by mail directly from the Clerk’s office in Manchester will be discontinued. 
The BNC will mail the orders from their central printing facility in Maryland.    
  

Any attorney that is an electronic filer in the CM/ECF program can
receive immediate notification of the entry of an order via E-Mail from the
CM/ECF system.  That notification allows the participant a free opportunity to
view, download, and/or print documents immediately.  Anyone interested in
this feature in CM/ECF should register for a training session by completing
the training registration form located on our web site,
www.nhb.uscourts.gov.    


